
Incredibles Summer Term 

The children in Incredibles have had a brilliant start to the summer term. They have all 

enjoyed getting involved in the community with visitors coming to school for the world of 

work week. We have also been lucky enough to have some trips out of school to see a mosque. 

 

 

English 

In English we started looking at fiction texts focusing on the story ‘Not Now Bernard’. We 

made our own monsters and looked at familiar settings using the school grounds to help us. 

We then moved on to looking at non-fiction texts we found these all had a contents page and 

an index. This tied into the world of work weeks as the books were about different jobs. We 

wrote about what jobs we would like to do and what we would need to be able to good at it.   

 

Maths 

In Maths we have learnt about many different topics, we began with recognising numbers and 

place value followed by addition and subtraction. We spent time looking at capacity, using 

different containers and water to help us with this. We have learnt how to tell the time to 

the hour and half past, some children moved onto quarter to, quarter past the hour. We have 

made the most of the nice weather and had lots of outdoor Maths sessions that everyone 

enjoyed.  



 

Creative 

We have been exploring our country, the United Kingdom. We have learnt about the 

countries it is made up of and their capital cities. We were able to make the four different 

flags using different materials. We have looked at towns and country sides, focusing on what 

you might find in the different areas. We even got to make our own town out of Lego and 

through junk modelling!      

 

Forest School 

All the children have enjoyed all the activities competed in the forest this term, we even got 

to enjoy some sunshine. We got to play in the stream, whittle sticks, climb trees and we 

helped Miss Pennington with some gardening. As always everyone’s favourite was toasting and 

eating marshmallows. 

 



Thrive 

In thrive the children have been having fun in their groups working on their action plans. 

Some children have enjoyed the use of the thrive rooms and others have been enjoying the 

outdoors practicing their social skills through team games. Children have been dressing up, 

completing obstacle courses and making their own bracelets. 

       


